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Frank Morris <fmorris0001@hotmail.com>
Monday, March 8, 2010 1:06 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am against your proposed regulatory changes that would reduce the current leverage to 10: 1. I do not have
$10,000 to trade and will be forced to close my account. I can decide for myself how much risk to take. Sincerely,
Frank Morris
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